
 

 

 2025 HIGH HOLIDAY HANDICAP PARKING INFORMATION 
 
This year we have once again set aside the lower back parking lot of the synagogue for 
those with HP designated plates. If you require a reserved Handicap parking space 

for the High Holidays, please mail or bring this form to the Temple office, or call  
508-650-3521 ext 100, by September 15. Please understand we have limited on-site 

parking and you will be asked to move your car if you do not have the appropriate license 
plate, handicap tag or Temple Israel Handicap Parking Permit. 

 
 
 

I will need handicap parking on the following days: (check all that apply) 
 

□ Rosh HaShanah – Day I – Tuesday, September 23, 2025 
 

□ Rosh HaShanah – Day II – Wednesday, September 24, 2025 
 

□ Kol Nidre – Wednesday evening, October 1, 2025 
 

□ Yom Kippur – Thursday, October 2, 2025 
 

 
NAME: _______________________________________________ 
 

ADDRESS:  ____________________________________________ 
 

                   ____________________________________________ 
 

PHONE:   ______________________________________________ 
 

EMAIL:   ______________________________________________ 
 
 

Prior to the holidays, you will be mailed a special, colored parking pass for your car 
allowing you to park in the back parking lot only for the dates you check marked above. 

 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO CALL OR RETURN THIS FORM TO THE TEMPLE OFFICE       

BY September 15, 2025 IN ORDER TO RESERVE A HANDICAP PARKING SPOT 
 


